
 
 
From: Jane Sutton [mailto:jsutton[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 8:46 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Justice Dept. E-Book Settlement 
 
Dear Mr. Read, 
 
Re the Justice Department’s proposed E-book Settlement, I am concerned that it will 
endanger traditional bookstores—positive contributors to the public interest--by giving 
Amazon an unfair advantage.  
 
Thank you for reading my comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Suton 
11 Mason St. 
Lexington, MA 02421  
 




